
If you would like to learn how you and your business can become a Harvest House
Sponsor or Foster Friendly Business, please contact us at

harvest.house@hbcguam.net



VOLUNTEERS

HARVEST HOUSE
December 2022's Christmas Celebration

OUR EVENT

This year we were blown away to receive
nearly 3,000 individual gifts! Businesses,
individuals, community organizations,
schools, churches, and many more either
hosted drives or made their donations to
Harvest House in order to bless foster
children! We were grateful for the opportunity
to meet with each donor and share our
gratitude as they visited out facility! 

This year's Harvest House Christmas
Celebration event was called "A Christmas
Morning" because we wanted to bring the joy
and fellowship that Christmas day brings. We
hosted a huge waffle and pancake breakfast
with spam, bacon, and fried rice. Throughout
November and December, our team collected
Christmas gifts to be able to give out to all of
Guam's 600 foster children. During the event,
we hosted nearly 300 of those children and
gave out nearly 1,500 gifts! Since then, we
have been able to bless the families who were
unable to attend the event. We have given out
a total of nearly 2,000 Christmas gifts that
were donated to Harvest House! We were so
blessed to see all of the smiling faces as they
were recipients of the wonderful generosity
from our community. 

DONORS

Harvest House events would not be possible
without our team of volunteers. All over our
island, groups from schools, military
organizations, businesses, and individuals
joined together to make this year's "A
Christmas Morning" event successful! Before,
during, and after the event we had nearly 150
volunteers who helped make it a memorable
and wonderful event! Thank you to everyone
involved!


